
 

The Penguin Peloton Committee Meeting 26 May 2023 – via Teams 

Attendees:  Charlie Beardmore, Lutz Hostert, Trevor Kelly, Rowan White 

Apologies: Tom Downie, Graham Bevan, Pete Davis 

Minutes of the last meeting Matters arising: None  

Finance: Treasurer unable to attend but TPP Bank account in credit following B2B.  Detailed report at 

next TPP Committee meeting. 

Previous Events: Bermondsey to Bruges (Friday 28 April to Monday 1 May 2023) – Very successful.  

Detailed report and video on TPP website.  Over £51 000 raised for PAC. 

Future Events:  Much discussion regarding next year’s T2T.  Recommendation for May 24 Bank 

Holiday (3-5 May Fri-Sun).  Provisionally plan Guy’s to Blackpool. Potential for excursion thereafter to 

undertake C2C Way of the Roses (2 more days Morecambe to Bridlington) for those interested.  

Intended 32 - 40 cyclists in Teams of 8, 2 of the Teams to be led by Tom Downie and Rowan White.  

Rowan White to seek Student opinion, and consider alternatives, and report back to TPP Committee 

within 2 weeks. 

AFTERNOTE (29 May 23):  Graham Bevan and Pete Davis both confirmed by phone that they 

support the provisional plan.  Rowan White has discussed with Tom Downie and other Guy’s 

students and there is general consensus that Guy’s to Blackpool is a suitable aspiration for 2024.  

Charlie Beardmore therefore informed the B2B Whatssapp group that the T2T ride for 2024 will be 

Guy’s to Blackpool (G2B) from 3-5 May 24.   

DONM: TBC  


